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Dear Parents and Carers 

Scholastic Travelling Book Fair 

We are delighted to inform you that we will be hosting a Scholastic Travelling Book Fair during 

the week of Monday 29th November.  This will provide a wonderful opportunity to book 

browse and hopefully purchase from a range of children’s books and with it being so close to 

Christmas, it may even help you to organise part of your Christmas shopping plans.  Each 

book purchased through this Book Fair will help raise money for Hawridge & Cholesbury as 

we will earn rewards to spend at the Book Fair to choose books for our classroom and library. 

The book fair will take place in the school hall on; 

 Monday, 29th November  3pm - 3.45pm 

 Tuesday, 30th November  3pm - 3.45pm 

 Thursday, 2nd December  3pm - 3.45pm 

 Friday, 3rd December  3pm - 3.45pm 

Attached to this email is an invitation to the Book Fair. If you are unable to attend the book fair 

but you would like to purchase a book which is on the invitation, you are able to do so by using 

this link.  Please note this is a small selection of what will be available at the fair itself.   

This link is open now and will close at 4pm on Friday 3rd December. 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay/1190990 

If you want to make a purchase directly from the book fair, you are able to pay in cash or 

online via a QR code.  A member of staff will be available to help you with this.   

As we continue to keep ourselves safe, we will be limiting the book sale to 15 people in the 

hall at one time.  We would expect the end of the week to be busier so please plan carefully 

when you would like to attend.   Entrance will be via the kitchen door.  Thank you in advance 

for your understanding and cooperation.   

I hope you feel able to support the school during this Book Fair and we hope it will provide a 

lovely opportunity to share the love of reading with your children.   

Best wishes 

Mrs Birley   
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